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this is the first comprehensive reference work
for gc ms now in its second edition it offers
broad coverage from sample preparation to the
evaluation of ms data including library
searches fundamentals techniques and
applications are described a large part of the
book is devoted to numerous examples for gc ms
applications in environmental food
pharmaceutical and clinical analysis these
proven examples come from the daily practice
of various laboratories the book also features
a glossary of terms and a substance index that
helps the reader to find information for his
particular analytical problem the author
presents in a consistent and clear style his
experience from numerous user workshops which
he has organized this is a thoroughly revised
and updated english edition based on an
edition which was highly successful in germany
trb s second strategic highway research
program shrp 2 report s2 r06b rw 1 evaluating
applications of field spectroscopy devices to
fingerprint commonly used construction
materials documents evaluation results of
practical portable spectroscopic equipment for
in situ analysis of a wide range of commonly
used construction materials the report also
includes proposed american association of
state highway and transportation officials
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aashto standards of practice for the analysis
of titanium content in traffic paints by x ray
fluorescence and identification of chemical
admixtures by attenuated total reflectance the
results of renewal project r06b which produced
shrp 2 report s2 r06b rw 1 will be
incorporated into an electronic repository for
practitioners known as the ndtoolbox which
will provide information regarding recommended
technologies for the detection of a particular
deterioration the ndtoolbox is in the process
of being created by shrp 2 renewal project
r06a which has released shrp 2 report s2 r06a
rr 1 nondestructive testing to identify
concrete bridge deck deterioration that
identifies nondestructive testing technologies
for detecting and characterizing common forms
of deterioration in concrete bridge decks
renewal project r06b is one of seven follow on
projects to shrp renewal project r06 that
produced shrp 2 report s2 r06 rw a plan for
developing high speed nondestructive testing
procedures for both design evaluation and
construction inspection which examines
existing and emerging nondestructive
evaluation nde technologies and their current
state of implementation to satisfy the nde
needs for highway renewal trb website this
document is the user s manual for a new
version of the neqair computer program
neqair96 the program is a line by line and a
line of sight code it calculates the emission
and absorption spectra for atomic and diatomic
molecules and the transport of radiation
through a nonuniform gas mixture to a surface
the program has been rewritten to make it easy
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to use run faster and include many run time
options that tailor a calculation to the user
s requirements the accuracy and capability
have also been improved by including the
rotational hamiltonian matrix formalism for
calculating rotational energy levels and hoenl
london factors for dipole and spin allowed
singlet doublet triplet and quartet
transitions three sample cases are also
included to help the user become familiar with
the steps taken to produce a spectrum a new
user interface is included that uses check
location to select run time options and to
enter selected run data making neqair96 easier
to use than the older versions of the code the
ease of its use and the speed of its
algorithms make neqair96 a valuable
educational code as well as a practical
spectroscopic prediction and diagnostic code
whiting ellis e and park chul and liu yen and
arnold james o and paterson john a ames
research center user manuals computer programs
radiative transfer computer programs
absorption spectra emission spectra diatomic
molecules atomic energy levels radiation
transport gas mixtures hamiltonian functions
matrices mathematics spectroscopy spectrum
analysis electron states nuclear spin line of
sight surface properties transport properties
the report contains in the form of a user s
manual the listing and complete description of
a computer program to generate fatigue
spectrum loading sequences the program is
specifically tailored for the development of
random cycle by cycle flight by flight loading
sequences typical of aircraft structures
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however its general features allow the
development of any type spectrum the random
sequence of cycles and flights is produced by
a random number generator alternate non random
flight sequences can also be generated the
basic input data consists of loads exceedances
spectra or data to calculate such spectra by
the program the program contains the following
spectrum editing features 1 truncation
elimination of cycles as a function of range
and r peak or valley 2 clipping loads below or
above a specified clipping value are set equal
to that value 3 all loads in the spectrum are
multiplied by a constant the output is a
valley peak sequence of the loads spectrum the
spectrum may be read into a magnetic tape to
be used in other analyses or in testing the
report contains in the form of a user s manual
the listing and complete description of a
computer program to generate fatigue spectrum
loading sequences the program is specifically
tailored for the development of random cycle
by cycle flight by flight loading sequences
typical of aircraft structures however its
general features allow the development of any
type spectrum the random sequence of cycles
and flights is produced by a random number
generator alternate non random flight
sequences can also be generated the basic
input data consists of loads exceedances
spectra or data to calculate such spectra by
the program the program contains the following
spectrum editing features 1 truncation
elimination of cycles as a function of range
and r peak or valley 2 clipping loads below or
above a specified clipping value are set equal



herbal antibiotics natural alternatives for treating
drug resistant bacteria storey medicinal herb guide

stephen harrod buhner

2023-06-24 5/30

herbal
antibiotics

natural
alternatives
for treating

drug resistant
bacteria storey
medicinal herb
guide stephen
harrod buhner

to that value 3 all loads in the spectrum are
multiplied by a constant the output is a
valley peak sequence of the loads spectrum the
spectrum may be read into a magnetic tape to
be used in other analyses or in testing part
of a series of manuals for car or motorcycle
owners the haynes automotive repair manuals
provide information on routine maintenance and
repair with all tasks described photographed
in a step by step sequence the third edition
of radiative heat transfer describes the basic
physics of radiation heat transfer the book
provides models methodologies and calculations
essential in solving research problems in a
variety of industries including solar and
nuclear energy nanotechnology biomedical and
environmental every chapter of radiative heat
transfer offers uncluttered nomenclature
numerous worked examples and a large number of
problems many based on real world situations
making it ideal for classroom use as well as
for self study the book s 24 chapters cover
the four major areas in the field surface
properties surface transport properties of
participating media and transfer through
participating media within each chapter all
analytical methods are developed in
substantial detail and a number of examples
show how the developed relations may be
applied to practical problems extensive
solution manual for adopting instructors most
complete text in the field of radiative heat
transfer many worked examples and end of
chapter problems large number of computer
codes in fortran and c ranging from basic
problem solving aids to sophisticated research
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tools covers experimental methods a
comprehensive handbook outlining state of the
art analytical techniques used in
geomicrobiology for advanced students
researchers and professional scientists the
future of surgery is intrinsically linked to
the future of computational sciences the
medical act will be computer assisted at every
single step from planning to post surgery
recovery and through the surgical procedure
itself looking back at the history of surgery
surgery practice has changed drama cally with
the extensive use of revolutionary techniques
such as medical imaging laparoscopy endoscopy
sensors and actuators and robots this trend is
dependent on the use of computer processing
computational method and virtualization
computational surgery will not only improve
the ef ciency and quality of surgery but will
also give new access to very complex
operations that require extreme precision and
minimum intrusion such examples are today s
inoperable cancer tumors that have invaded
critical tissues or nervous centers in order
for this milestone to be reached quicker and
more ef ciently surgeons will have to become
very familiar with computing methods such as
image analysis augmented re ity and or
robotics it will be critical for surgeons to
assimilate computers in their training
understand how computers work understand the
limitations advantages of these computer tools
and be able to interpret computer imaging and
simulations rapid inexpensive and easy to
deploy near infrared nir spectroscopy can be
used to analyze samples of virtually any
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composition origin and condition the handbook
of near infrared analysis fourth edition
explores the factors necessary to perform
accurate and time and cost effective analyses
across a growing spectrum of disciplines this
updated and expanded edition incorporates the
latest advances in instrumentation
computerization chemometrics applied to nir
spectroscopy and method development in nir
spectroscopy and underscores current trends in
sample preparation calibration transfer
process control data analysis instrument
performance testing and commercial nir
instrumentation this work offers readers an
unparalleled combination of theoretical
foundations cutting edge applications and
practical experience additional features
include the following explains how to perform
accurate as well as time and cost effective
analyses reviews software enabled chemometric
methods and other trends in data analysis
highlights novel applications in
pharmaceuticals polymers plastics
petrochemicals textiles foods and beverages
baked products agricultural products
biomedicine nutraceuticals and counterfeit
detection underscores current trends in sample
preparation calibration transfer process
control data analysis and multiple aspects of
commercial nir instrumentation offering the
most complete single source guide of its kind
the handbook of near infrared analysis fourth
edition continues to offer practicing chemists
and spectroscopists an unparalleled
combination of theoretical foundations cutting
edge applications and detailed practical
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experience provided firsthand by more than 50
experts in the field the code of federal
regulations is the codification of the general
and permanent rules published in the federal
register by the executive departments and
agencies of the federal government volume 9
part 60 appendices 40 cfr protection of
environment title 40 protection of environment
part 60 appendices volume 9 this new volume of
methods in enzymology continues the legacy of
this premier serial with quality chapters
authored by leaders in the field provides the
authority and expertise of leading
contributors from an international board of
authors presents the latest release in the
methods in enzymology series volume 9
historical perspectives part a the development
of mass spectrometry of the encyclopedia of
mass spectrometry describes and analyzes the
development of many aspects of mass
spectrometry beginning with the earliest types
of mass analyzers historical perspectives
explores the development of many different
forms of analytical processes and methods the
work follows various instruments and
interfaces to the current state of detectors
and computerization it traces the use of mass
spectrometry across many different disciplines
including organic chemistry biochemistry and
proteomics environmental mass spectrometry
forensic science imaging medical monitoring
and diagnosis earth and planetary sciences and
nuclear science finally the book covers the
history of manufacturers and societies as well
as the professionals who form the mass
spectrometry community also available volume 9
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historical perspectives part b notable people
in mass spectrometry briefly reviews the lives
and works of many of the major people who
carried out this development preserves the
history and development of mass spectrometry
for use across scientific fields written and
edited by mass spectrometry experts
coordinates with volume 9 historical
perspectives part b notable people in mass
spectrometry a collection of short biographies
on many of the major people who carried out
this development data processing handbook for
complex biological data provides relevant and
to the point content for those who need to
understand the different types of biological
data and the techniques to process and
interpret them the book includes feedback the
editor received from students studying at both
undergraduate and graduate levels and from her
peers in order to succeed in data processing
for biological data sources it is necessary to
master the type of data and general methods
and tools for modern data processing for
instance many labs follow the path of
interdisciplinary studies and get their data
validated by several methods researchers at
those labs may not perform all the techniques
themselves but either in collaboration or
through outsourcing they make use of a range
of them because in the absence of cross
validation using different techniques the
chances for acceptance of an article for
publication in high profile journals is
weakened explains how to interpret enormous
amounts of data generated using several
experimental approaches in simple terms thus
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relating biology and physics at the atomic
level presents sample data files and explains
the usage of equations and web servers cited
in research articles to extract useful
information from their own biological data
discusses in detail raw data files data
processing strategies and the web based
sources relevant for data processing
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Seeburg Model LSI "Spectra" of
1968 Service Manual and
Installation and Operation
Manual

1986-01-01

this is the first comprehensive reference work
for gc ms now in its second edition it offers
broad coverage from sample preparation to the
evaluation of ms data including library
searches fundamentals techniques and
applications are described a large part of the
book is devoted to numerous examples for gc ms
applications in environmental food
pharmaceutical and clinical analysis these
proven examples come from the daily practice
of various laboratories the book also features
a glossary of terms and a substance index that
helps the reader to find information for his
particular analytical problem the author
presents in a consistent and clear style his
experience from numerous user workshops which
he has organized this is a thoroughly revised
and updated english edition based on an
edition which was highly successful in germany

SHIPMO5

1992

trb s second strategic highway research
program shrp 2 report s2 r06b rw 1 evaluating
applications of field spectroscopy devices to
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fingerprint commonly used construction
materials documents evaluation results of
practical portable spectroscopic equipment for
in situ analysis of a wide range of commonly
used construction materials the report also
includes proposed american association of
state highway and transportation officials
aashto standards of practice for the analysis
of titanium content in traffic paints by x ray
fluorescence and identification of chemical
admixtures by attenuated total reflectance the
results of renewal project r06b which produced
shrp 2 report s2 r06b rw 1 will be
incorporated into an electronic repository for
practitioners known as the ndtoolbox which
will provide information regarding recommended
technologies for the detection of a particular
deterioration the ndtoolbox is in the process
of being created by shrp 2 renewal project
r06a which has released shrp 2 report s2 r06a
rr 1 nondestructive testing to identify
concrete bridge deck deterioration that
identifies nondestructive testing technologies
for detecting and characterizing common forms
of deterioration in concrete bridge decks
renewal project r06b is one of seven follow on
projects to shrp renewal project r06 that
produced shrp 2 report s2 r06 rw a plan for
developing high speed nondestructive testing
procedures for both design evaluation and
construction inspection which examines
existing and emerging nondestructive
evaluation nde technologies and their current
state of implementation to satisfy the nde
needs for highway renewal trb website
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SPECTRAN

1971

this document is the user s manual for a new
version of the neqair computer program
neqair96 the program is a line by line and a
line of sight code it calculates the emission
and absorption spectra for atomic and diatomic
molecules and the transport of radiation
through a nonuniform gas mixture to a surface
the program has been rewritten to make it easy
to use run faster and include many run time
options that tailor a calculation to the user
s requirements the accuracy and capability
have also been improved by including the
rotational hamiltonian matrix formalism for
calculating rotational energy levels and hoenl
london factors for dipole and spin allowed
singlet doublet triplet and quartet
transitions three sample cases are also
included to help the user become familiar with
the steps taken to produce a spectrum a new
user interface is included that uses check
location to select run time options and to
enter selected run data making neqair96 easier
to use than the older versions of the code the
ease of its use and the speed of its
algorithms make neqair96 a valuable
educational code as well as a practical
spectroscopic prediction and diagnostic code
whiting ellis e and park chul and liu yen and
arnold james o and paterson john a ames
research center user manuals computer programs
radiative transfer computer programs
absorption spectra emission spectra diatomic
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molecules atomic energy levels radiation
transport gas mixtures hamiltonian functions
matrices mathematics spectroscopy spectrum
analysis electron states nuclear spin line of
sight surface properties transport properties

SHIPMO5 : an Updated User's
Manual Incorporating New Wave
Spectra and Ship-referenced
Forces

1992

the report contains in the form of a user s
manual the listing and complete description of
a computer program to generate fatigue
spectrum loading sequences the program is
specifically tailored for the development of
random cycle by cycle flight by flight loading
sequences typical of aircraft structures
however its general features allow the
development of any type spectrum the random
sequence of cycles and flights is produced by
a random number generator alternate non random
flight sequences can also be generated the
basic input data consists of loads exceedances
spectra or data to calculate such spectra by
the program the program contains the following
spectrum editing features 1 truncation
elimination of cycles as a function of range
and r peak or valley 2 clipping loads below or
above a specified clipping value are set equal
to that value 3 all loads in the spectrum are
multiplied by a constant the output is a
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valley peak sequence of the loads spectrum the
spectrum may be read into a magnetic tape to
be used in other analyses or in testing

Handbook of GC/MS

2008-12-03

the report contains in the form of a user s
manual the listing and complete description of
a computer program to generate fatigue
spectrum loading sequences the program is
specifically tailored for the development of
random cycle by cycle flight by flight loading
sequences typical of aircraft structures
however its general features allow the
development of any type spectrum the random
sequence of cycles and flights is produced by
a random number generator alternate non random
flight sequences can also be generated the
basic input data consists of loads exceedances
spectra or data to calculate such spectra by
the program the program contains the following
spectrum editing features 1 truncation
elimination of cycles as a function of range
and r peak or valley 2 clipping loads below or
above a specified clipping value are set equal
to that value 3 all loads in the spectrum are
multiplied by a constant the output is a
valley peak sequence of the loads spectrum the
spectrum may be read into a magnetic tape to
be used in other analyses or in testing
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Nuclear Science Abstracts

1975-03

part of a series of manuals for car or
motorcycle owners the haynes automotive repair
manuals provide information on routine
maintenance and repair with all tasks
described photographed in a step by step
sequence

Energy Research Abstracts

1990

the third edition of radiative heat transfer
describes the basic physics of radiation heat
transfer the book provides models
methodologies and calculations essential in
solving research problems in a variety of
industries including solar and nuclear energy
nanotechnology biomedical and environmental
every chapter of radiative heat transfer
offers uncluttered nomenclature numerous
worked examples and a large number of problems
many based on real world situations making it
ideal for classroom use as well as for self
study the book s 24 chapters cover the four
major areas in the field surface properties
surface transport properties of participating
media and transfer through participating media
within each chapter all analytical methods are
developed in substantial detail and a number
of examples show how the developed relations
may be applied to practical problems extensive
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solution manual for adopting instructors most
complete text in the field of radiative heat
transfer many worked examples and end of
chapter problems large number of computer
codes in fortran and c ranging from basic
problem solving aids to sophisticated research
tools covers experimental methods

ERDA Energy Research Abstracts

1989

a comprehensive handbook outlining state of
the art analytical techniques used in
geomicrobiology for advanced students
researchers and professional scientists

Evaluating Applications of
Field Spectroscopy Devices to
Fingerprint Commonly Used
Construction Materials

2013

the future of surgery is intrinsically linked
to the future of computational sciences the
medical act will be computer assisted at every
single step from planning to post surgery
recovery and through the surgical procedure
itself looking back at the history of surgery
surgery practice has changed drama cally with
the extensive use of revolutionary techniques
such as medical imaging laparoscopy endoscopy
sensors and actuators and robots this trend is
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dependent on the use of computer processing
computational method and virtualization
computational surgery will not only improve
the ef ciency and quality of surgery but will
also give new access to very complex
operations that require extreme precision and
minimum intrusion such examples are today s
inoperable cancer tumors that have invaded
critical tissues or nervous centers in order
for this milestone to be reached quicker and
more ef ciently surgeons will have to become
very familiar with computing methods such as
image analysis augmented re ity and or
robotics it will be critical for surgeons to
assimilate computers in their training
understand how computers work understand the
limitations advantages of these computer tools
and be able to interpret computer imaging and
simulations

Scientific and Technical
Aerospace Reports

1995

rapid inexpensive and easy to deploy near
infrared nir spectroscopy can be used to
analyze samples of virtually any composition
origin and condition the handbook of near
infrared analysis fourth edition explores the
factors necessary to perform accurate and time
and cost effective analyses across a growing
spectrum of disciplines this updated and
expanded edition incorporates the latest
advances in instrumentation computerization
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chemometrics applied to nir spectroscopy and
method development in nir spectroscopy and
underscores current trends in sample
preparation calibration transfer process
control data analysis instrument performance
testing and commercial nir instrumentation
this work offers readers an unparalleled
combination of theoretical foundations cutting
edge applications and practical experience
additional features include the following
explains how to perform accurate as well as
time and cost effective analyses reviews
software enabled chemometric methods and other
trends in data analysis highlights novel
applications in pharmaceuticals polymers
plastics petrochemicals textiles foods and
beverages baked products agricultural products
biomedicine nutraceuticals and counterfeit
detection underscores current trends in sample
preparation calibration transfer process
control data analysis and multiple aspects of
commercial nir instrumentation offering the
most complete single source guide of its kind
the handbook of near infrared analysis fourth
edition continues to offer practicing chemists
and spectroscopists an unparalleled
combination of theoretical foundations cutting
edge applications and detailed practical
experience provided firsthand by more than 50
experts in the field

Neqair96, Nonequilibrium and
Equilibrium Radiative

https://cerave2020.mombaby.com.tw/


herbal antibiotics natural alternatives for treating
drug resistant bacteria storey medicinal herb guide

stephen harrod buhner [PDF]

cerave2020.mombaby.com.tw

Transport and Spectra Program

2018-07-18

the code of federal regulations is the
codification of the general and permanent
rules published in the federal register by the
executive departments and agencies of the
federal government

BRH Bulletin

1978-05

volume 9 part 60 appendices

A User's Manual for a Computer
Program to Generate Fatigue
Spectrum Loading Sequences

1978

40 cfr protection of environment

A User's Manual for a Computer
Program to Generate Fatigue
Spectrum Loading Sequences

1978

title 40 protection of environment part 60
appendices volume 9
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Reactor Dosimetry State of the
Art 2008

1996

this new volume of methods in enzymology
continues the legacy of this premier serial
with quality chapters authored by leaders in
the field provides the authority and expertise
of leading contributors from an international
board of authors presents the latest release
in the methods in enzymology series

NEQAIR96, Nonequilibrium and
Equilibrium Radiative
Transport and Spectra Program

2011

volume 9 historical perspectives part a the
development of mass spectrometry of the
encyclopedia of mass spectrometry describes
and analyzes the development of many aspects
of mass spectrometry beginning with the
earliest types of mass analyzers historical
perspectives explores the development of many
different forms of analytical processes and
methods the work follows various instruments
and interfaces to the current state of
detectors and computerization it traces the
use of mass spectrometry across many different
disciplines including organic chemistry
biochemistry and proteomics environmental mass
spectrometry forensic science imaging medical
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monitoring and diagnosis earth and planetary
sciences and nuclear science finally the book
covers the history of manufacturers and
societies as well as the professionals who
form the mass spectrometry community also
available volume 9 historical perspectives
part b notable people in mass spectrometry
briefly reviews the lives and works of many of
the major people who carried out this
development preserves the history and
development of mass spectrometry for use
across scientific fields written and edited by
mass spectrometry experts coordinates with
volume 9 historical perspectives part b
notable people in mass spectrometry a
collection of short biographies on many of the
major people who carried out this development

Chilton Kia Sephia, Spectra &
Sportage 1994-10 Repair Manual

1968

data processing handbook for complex
biological data provides relevant and to the
point content for those who need to understand
the different types of biological data and the
techniques to process and interpret them the
book includes feedback the editor received
from students studying at both undergraduate
and graduate levels and from her peers in
order to succeed in data processing for
biological data sources it is necessary to
master the type of data and general methods
and tools for modern data processing for
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instance many labs follow the path of
interdisciplinary studies and get their data
validated by several methods researchers at
those labs may not perform all the techniques
themselves but either in collaboration or
through outsourcing they make use of a range
of them because in the absence of cross
validation using different techniques the
chances for acceptance of an article for
publication in high profile journals is
weakened explains how to interpret enormous
amounts of data generated using several
experimental approaches in simple terms thus
relating biology and physics at the atomic
level presents sample data files and explains
the usage of equations and web servers cited
in research articles to extract useful
information from their own biological data
discusses in detail raw data files data
processing strategies and the web based
sources relevant for data processing

NBS Special Publication

2013-02-20

Radiative Heat Transfer

1991
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Publications of the National
Institute of Standards and
Technology ... Catalog

2019-07-18

Analytical Geomicrobiology

1971

Monthly Catalog of United
States Government Publications

1978

Publications of the National
Bureau of Standards ...
Catalog

1978

Catalog of National Bureau of
Standards Publications,
1966-1976: pt. 1-2. Key word
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index

1978

Catalog of National Bureau of
Standards Publications,
1966-1976

2009-12-16

Computational Surgery and Dual
Training

2021-05-19

Handbook of Near-Infrared
Analysis

2004

Code of Federal Regulations

2006
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The Code of Federal
Regulations of the United
States of America

2018-07-01

2018 CFR Annual Print Title 40
Protection of Environment -
Part 60 (Appendices)

2014-07-01

Title 40 Protection of
Environment Part 60
(Appendices) (Revised as of
July 1, 2013)

2018-07-01

2018 CFR Annual Digital e-Book
Edition,Title 40 Protection of
Environment - Part 60
(Appendices)

2020-08-20
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Odorant Binding and
Chemosensory Proteins

1997-08-27

Federal Register

2015-12-04

The Encyclopedia of Mass
Spectrometry

1972

Proceedings of the National
Symposium on Natural and
Manmade Radiation in Space

2019-03-23
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